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Staff 

We would like to wish our very best to Janet, who worked with the practice for 13 years as a Medical 

Receptionist and Phlebotomist.  Janet left the practice in mid-May to concentrate on her very 

worthwhile work as a carer.   

We would like to welcome our new receptionist Jenny to the team.   

Letter for patients about General Practice 

We have produced a letter for patients, with the help and support of the surgery Patient 

Participation Group, which will be available on the website and in the practice, explaining the 

current state of General Practice, in order to help patients understand the issues we are facing.  We 

will be sharing more information in future newsletters.  

Mental health  

We now have access to a specialist Mental health Nurse who can speak to patients aged 18 and over 

as a form of quick access to help with their mental health.  Appointments can be booked via our 

receptionists.  

  

 

 

 

 

 


